
Puget Sound Energy 
P.O. Box 97034 

Bellevue, WA 98009-9734 
pse.com 

July 13, 2023 

Filed Via Web Portal 

Amanda Maxwell 
Executive Director and Secretary 
Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission 
621 Woodland Square Loop SE 
Lacey, WA 98503 

Re: Puget Sound Energy’s 2023 Wildfire Mitigation and Response Plan  
Docket U-210254 

Dear Director Maxwell: 

Attached for electronic filing with the Washington Utilities and Transportation 
Commission is Puget Sound Energy’s (“PSE”) 2023 Wildfire Mitigation and Response 
Plan (“the Plan”).  The Plan documents PSE’s strategies, operational procedures, and 
system investment approaches that enable PSE to identify, mitigate, and respond to 
evolving wild-land fire risks to PSE’s services and communities.  PSE is submitting the 
Plan in this docket for informational purposes only.  

If you have any questions about this filing, please contact Brett Rendina, 
Regulatory Affairs Initiatives Manager, at (360) 294-9734 or Brett.Rendina@pse.com.  If 
you have any other questions, please contact me.  

Sincerely, 

/s/ Wendy Gerlitz  
Wendy Gerlitz 
Manager, Regulatory Policy 
Puget Sound Energy  
PO Box 97034, BEL10W 
Bellevue, WA 98009-9734  
425-462-3051
Wendy.Gerlitz@pse.com

cc: Lisa Gafken, Public Counsel 
Sheree Carson, Perkins Coie 
Jeff Roberson, WUTC 
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